All Newtown residents are invited to attend a presentation by the architects of the new Sandy Hook Elementary School.  The presentation will be held Thursday, June 5, 7:00pm -8:00pm in the Lecture Hall of the Newtown High School, 12 Berkshire Road, Sandy Hook.  Included in the presentation will be renderings that illustrate the proposed building and site design.  The Design Team will be available after the meeting to answer any questions.  
